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Gold Mountain Limited (ASX:GMN) 

Investor Hub 
Gold Mountain Ltd (ASX:GMN) today announces the formal launch of our Investor Hub. The 
Investor Hub is a dedicated platform for investors to learn more about Gold Mountain Ltd 
and our latest activities during this period of rapid growth for the company. 

Visit the Investor Hub here: https://investorhub.goldmountainltd.com.au/welcome 

In line with our commitment to deliver transparency to all investors, Gold Mountain Ltd will 
be regularly uploading new content to the hub, including videos accompanying select 
announcements, educational material, interviews and corporate research. 

Gold Mountain Ltd encourages investors to post questions and feedback through the Q&A 
function accompanying each piece of content, and engage directly with the team. 

 

How to join the Gold Mountain Ltd Investor Hub 

1. Head to 
https://investorhub.goldmountainltd.com.au/welcome or scan 
the QR code with your smart device. 

 
2. Follow the prompts to sign up for an Investor Hub account 

 
3. Complete your account profile and link your shareholdings if 

you are a current shareholder. 
 
 
From time to time, investors with complete accounts on the Investor Hub may be invited to 
exclusive company events and corporate opportunities. Gold Mountain Ltd appreciates 
the supports of  shareholders over the last year and looks forward to updating investors on 
the progress of the exciting projects in Brazil and Papua New Guinea over the next year, via 
the Investor Hub. 

 


